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Good afternoon

Please find attached, our response to your recent official information request.

Kind regards

Maria Tipene 
Executive Assistant - Chief Executive

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5010, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6773 M 027 332 6220 W www.huttcity.govt.nz

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The information is intended only for the recipient 
named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or distribution of this e- 
mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you
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22 April 2020

By email:

Dear_

Request for Information - Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

We refer to your official information request dated 13 March 2020 where you ask for all the travel 
and ancillary expenses (listed specifically) for CEO Jo Miller since she began as Hutt Council 
CEO, and also the same for Tony Stallinger in his last year of the job.

The information you have requested is as below:

Jo Miller

Airfares 

Accommodation 

Other (Taxi, Uber, Car parking) 
TOTAL

$ 
802.42 

1,212.90 
1,596.80 

$3,612.12

Tony Stallinger

Airfares 

Accommodation 

Other (Mileage, Car parking) 
TOTAL

$ 
704.19 

306.09 

2,512.60 
3,522.88

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Maria Tipene 
Executive Assistant, Chief Executive



Euan Kyle

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject:

Euan Kyle 
Tuesday, 7 April 2020 3:03 PM

RE: Customer Feedback Query [#4D4AFH]

07/04/2020

Dear_

Official information request for information regarding Hutt City Councils CEO Travel and ancillary 
expenses.

I refer to your official information request dated 13 March 2020 for information regarding Hutt City 
Councils CEO Travel and ancillary expenses. 

The LGOIMA requires that we advise you of our decision on your request no later than 20 working days 
after the day we received your request. Unfortunately, given the current Covid-19 pandemic and the steps 
taken to mitigate it will not be possible to meet that time limit and we are therefore writing to notify you 
of an extension of the time to make our decision, to 23 April 2020. 

This extension is necessary because the current Covid-19 pandemic and the steps taken to mitigate it have 
taken staff away from their regular duties.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please feel free to contact 
me at euan.kyle@huttcity.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely,

Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcitv.govt.nz

From: Euan Kyle 
Sent: Frida 13 March 2020 3:52 PM 
To: 

Subject: RE: Customer Feedback Query [#4D4AFH]

13/03/2020
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Dear

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND 
MEETINGS ACT 1987: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF REQUEST

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 13 March 2020 for 
information regarding Hutt City Councils CEO Travel and ancillary expenses.

We received your request on 13 March 2020. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as 
possible and in any event no later than 20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are 
unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me on euan.kyle@huttcity.govt.nz. If any additional 
factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us so that these can 
be taken into account.

Yours sincerely

Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcitv.govt.nz

Hlltt~wa 
_.Hea" ~Ign up to our nl8W!1.r 1leT J

IMPORTANT: The infonnation contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The infonnation is intended only for the 
recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or 
distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.

Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702, M 022 4155438, W www.huttcitv.govt.nz
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IMPORTANT: The infonnation contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The infonnation is intended only for the 
recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or 
distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.
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From: Contact <Contact@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 13 March 2020 10:10 AM 
To: Corporate Records <Corporate.Records@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: FW: Customer Feedback Query [#4D4AFH]

-----Original Message----- 
From: 
Sent: Friday, 13 March 202010:07:24 AM 
To: contact@huttcity.govt.nz 
Subject: Customer Feedback Query 

Name 

Email 

Message This is a request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. 
I would like to request all the travel and ancillary expenses (listed specifically) for CEO Jo 
Miller since she began as Hutt Council CEO and I would like to request the same for Tony 
Sallinger in his last year of the job.
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